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MASSHEALTH COVERAGE RENEWAL REQUIRED FEBRUARY 08, 2023

Dear Parents and Families,

The following message about renewing MassHealth coverage was sent to students today. Please note: if
your primary health insurance plan is through MassHealth and your student is covered by your policy,
you will need to take the steps to recertify their eligibility by April 1, 2023. More information follows
below.

All the best,

Carole McFall
Family Engagement Manager, AS&E
carole.mcfall@tufts.edu

Dear Student,

If your primary health insurance plan is through MassHealth, you must renew your coverage with
MassHealth before April 1, 2023 to ensure you continue to qualify for your current benefits.

Remember that Massachusetts law requires that students enrolled in an institution of higher education
have health insurance. By maintaining your coverage with MassHealth, you meet this requirement.

If you:

e Learn that you are no longer eligible for MassHealth, you may elect to enroll in the Tufts student
health insurance plan.

¢ Are currently enrolled in MassHealth, please be on the lookout for communications about the
steps you need to take to maintain your coverage. These will arrive via US mail, so make sure
your current mailing_address is correct with MassHealth.

¢ Are covered by a parent or guardian’s MassHealth policy, your parent or guardian will need to take
the steps to recertify_your eligibility by April 1, 2023.

As MassHealth is not part of Tufts University, if you have questions, please email them directly
at masshealtheligibilityredeterminations @mass.gov.

Jennifer M. Berrios, MHA
Director of Administration and Operations
Tufts University, Health and Wellness
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